
Galesburg Broadcasting Co. 
WGIL AM 1 4 0 0 / WGIL FM 95 
SERVING WESTERN ILLINOIS SINCE 1 9 3 8 

January 1L., 1976 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to confirm your reception of WGIL during the special 
WNRC test broadcast on the morning of December 29, 1975. 
Your description of program content corresponds with the 
log for the time period mentioned in your letter. 

Thank you very much for the reception report, and lots of 
good luch with your DXirg. 

Sincerely, 

Jim Thompson, Chf. Eng. 

154 EAST SIMMONS STREET / GALESBURG, ILLINOIS 61401 / TELEPHONE 309-342-5131 


